Frilling, Tara

From: Susan Ranstead <notadumbld@cox.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 2:50 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara

Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

We need our state government to be better stewards of the taxes we already pay. There is too much waste, too little
oversight, and far too many special interest programs that are egregious wastes of our tax dollars. Fix these first.
Concentrate on basic infrastructure, education, and basic human needs (basic!) first.

Susan Ranstead <notadumbld@cox.net>
53 Heather Lane
North Granby




